NOTICE OF
CANCELLED MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the Saunders County Board of Supervisors and
Saunders County Board of Equalization will not be meeting on December 24, 2024.

The Board's next scheduled meetings are as follows:
2025
January 7,14 ,21 & 28
February 4,11,18 & 25
March 4, 11, 18 & 25
If you have any questions regarding this matter you can contact the County Clerk
at 402-443-8101.
Dee Anne Nice

Saunders County Clerk
Posted 12.17.24 1:30 p.m.



